
Town of Litchfield Broadband Committee 
November/December 2019 Sodalite Submission: 
 
To get ALL of Litchfield residents connected to high speed, quality internet, an AD 

HOC Broadband Committee has been formed.   Better internet speeds for all will 

help our town thrive and enrich the lives of all who live here in addition to our 

small businesses, schools/students and town hall.  ​We need some information 

and feedback from all of you​.  The more people we hear from, the better!  

What is your name, street address? 

Who is your current provider? 

What internet speed do you have? Here is the link to the website to find out: 

https://speed.measurementlab.net/#/​ or ​ ​https://www.speedtest.net/​ (or Google speed test for 

internet on your computer to pull up these sites) 

(Run the test a few times at different times of the day and send us the results) 

Do you have data limits? 

What is the cost per month for your service? 

Are you happy with your current internet provider? 

Would you be interested in other options?  Why? 

Please send the information by email to committee chair, Larry Bell at 

lbell248@gmail.com​ or leave the information at town hall for the AD HOC 

Broadband Committee. by Friday, November 22, 2019.  ​Our goal is to get quality 

internet access with better speed and pricing for all Litchfield residents. 
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